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Dear Lily D’Ambrosio
I thought | would provide some feedback for your consideration regarding the

proposed new regs.
I do not believe the following to be necessary:

" The proposed Regulations will also enable Energy Safe Victoria to require licensed
electrical workers to complete skills maintenance and skills development activities before
being able to renew their electrical worker's licence.# "

That is an unnecessary impost on good people trying to do the right thing already. You
don't get a electrical workers license out of a cereal box and what many people who are
arms length do not understand when making these licensing type regulations is the sheer
variety of work carried out licenced electrical workers.

For example: there are some"skills™ and "activities | have never done in 14 years of being a
qualified electrician that others do every day and visa versa.

Please do not make life harder for people who are already doing the right thing.

Kind Reiards





